
FIDDLER’S CREEK  
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

DISTRICT  

#1  
NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 

The Board of Supervisors of the 
Fiddler’s Creek Community 
Development District #1 will hold a 
Workshop Session during the Access 
Control Demonstration on Friday, 
April 20, 2018 from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m., 
in the Osprey Room, on the Second 
Floor at the Fiddler’s Creek Club and 
Spa, 3470 Club Center Boulevard, 
Naples, Florida 34114. 


